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August 12, 2021 
 

Via email: asra.nomani@defendinged.org 
 
 
 
Ms. Nomani,       
 
Thank you for writing to Naperville Community Unit School District 203 with your request for 
information pursuant to the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 ILCS 140/1 et seq. 
 
On July 29, 2021, you requested the following information: 

Under state and federal public records laws, I am requesting the following information: 

 All contracts, purchase orders and agreements that Naperville Community Unit School 

District 203 has had with businesses, consultants, public speakers or external 

organizations on diversity, equity, inclusion and anti-racism, 2011-2021. 

 Including but not limited to contracts, purchase orders and agreements the school district 

has had with LiberatED LLC and Corwin.  

 
 
Your request has been granted.  Attached please information that pertains to your inquiry from 
Jayne Willard, Assistant Superintendent for Learning Services and Rakeda Leaks, Executive 
Director for Diversity and Inclusion. If you have any questions regarding your request, please 
contact Mrs. Willard at jwillard@naperville203.org or Dr. Leaks at rleaks@naperville203.org. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Susan S. Patton 
FOIA Officer 
630/420-6311 
 
CC: Jayne Willard 
       Rakeda Leaks 
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VIA  EMAIL TO: asra.nomani@defendinged.org 

 

 

August 5, 2021 

 

Asra Q. Nomani 

 

RE: FOIA Request Dated July 27, 2021 

 

Dear Asra: 

 

As FOIA Officer for Naperville Community Unit School District 203, I write in reference to your 

request for records under the Freedom of Information Act that we received on July 27, 2021.  We 

are currently working to compile the documents responsive to your request.  As provided in the 

Freedom of Information Act, the District requires an extension of time to respond to the request 

for the following reasons: 

 

 the request requires the collection of a substantial number of specified records and, 

 the requested records require examination and evaluation by personnel having the 
necessary competence and discretion to determine if they are exempt from disclosure 
under Section 7 of this Act or should be revealed only with appropriate deletions 

 

As a result, pursuant to 5 ILCS 140/3, the School District requires an additional 5 business days 

to formulate its response.  We will respond to your request on or before August 12, 2021. 

 

Should have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 630-420-6311. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Susan Patton 

FOIA Officer 

630/420/6311 
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